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2013 Chapter Leaders 

President 
Dwayne Hora 
President@eaa100.org 
(507) 358-0495 

Vice President 
Dan Crandal 
VP@eaa100.org  
(507) 282-9682 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Tom Hall 
Secretary@eaa100.org 

Newsletter 
Jeff Hanson 
NewsLetter@eaa100.org  

Programs/Web 
Dick Fechter 
ProgramDirector@eaa100.org 

WebMaster@eaa100.org 

Forum Administrator 
John Somheil 
Forum@eaa100.org 

Technical Counselor 
 

Flight Advisor 
Dave Nelson 

Young Eagles 
Greg Edlund 
YoungEagles@eaa100.org  

Pancake Breakfast 
Claire Johnson 

Other Email Addresses: 
BusTrip@eaa100.org – AirVenture Trip 
Dan@eaa100.org – Dan Crandal 
Hangar@eaa100.org – Hangar Issues 
Help@eaa100.org – Any Chapter Questions 
Spectrum@eaa100.org – Flight Training and 
Pilot Supplies 

Chapter Website / Forum: 
http://www.100.eaachapter.org 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/eaa100/ 
EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit association 
involved in the promotion of aviation through adult 
and youth education, hands-on training, building 
and maintenance of experimental aircraft, and 
through community awareness programs. 

This publication by EAA Chapter 100, Inc is for the 
use, education and occasional enjoyment of its 
members and others. No claim is made for the 
accuracy or applicability of information herein. 
Editorial content is the opinion of the contributor not 
necessarily the position of either EAA Chapter 100 
or the Experimental Aircraft Association. 

Reader submissions and comments are strongly 
encouraged. 

March Hangar Flying Event 
The meeting this Friday, March 8th, will be held at The Bear’s Den in 
Byron.  Joe Connell will be speaking about the new “Eagle Flights” for 
adults. 
 
Time:  7:00 PM 
Location:  845 High Point Pl NE 
                 Byron, MN 55920 
 

March Board of Directors Meeting 
The March board of directors meeting will be held at 6:00 PM this 
Friday before the hangar flying event at The Bear’s Den.  We will be 
discussing hosting a 2013 B-17 tour stop.   

 

Chapter Website 
Dick Fechter has revamped the chapter website and is looking for 
updated pictures of member’s aircraft and projects – no matter the 
state.  Please send them to me or Dick.  Also, he is updating the 
member mug shots so come to the meeting Friday and get your 
picture taken. 
 

Upcoming Aviation Events 
 
Joe Connell is speaking at the Scott Hosier World War II Roundtable -
Rochester, MN on March 11th at 1900L about the B-29 
Superfortress.  These forums are held at the Assembly of God Church, 
4240 18th Ave NE in Rochester. 
 
On March 12th at 1830L the FAASTeam is conducting a CFI Workshop 
that is actually open to all pilots for WINGS credit.  Location is at 
Signature.  It’s in a small briefing room so they are not sending out 
postcards to all pilots, but there are usually several empty chairs 
anyway.  Come on out – you might really learn something. 
 
On March 25th  (1900L – 2100L) AOPA Air Safety Institute Seminar 
Series is putting on their annual FREE seminar at the Rochester Int’l. 
Event Center.  Subject is “Chart Challenge Live” 
 
Then April 12th is our EAA Hangar Flying Event, but it is open to the 
public for WINGS credit and the subject is how to get and read 
weather information to avoid thunderstorms.  More information is on 
our website. 
 
 
 
 
 
The spam can.  Need I say more? 


